TO:

CFMA Board of Directors:


Name


Phone Number
E-Mail Address
Mandy Parent

760-466-1200

mandy@4datanet.com


Paul Bumann

858-793-2487

pbumann@chelseainvestco.com


Helen Carter

760-598-7614

hcarter@goodandroberts.com



Charlie Combs
619-294-9090

ccombs@llscpas.com



Kris Hernandez
760-744-0760

khernandez@southerncontracting.com



Sue Madsen

760-438-7500

smadsen@grantgc.com

Claire O’Meara
760-591-3260

claire@davidsonrc.com

FROM: 
Claire O’Meara
DATE:

November 1, 2004
SUBJECT:
Board Meeting Minutes

Construction Financial Management Association 
North San Diego County Chapter

Board Meeting Minutes for October 19, 2004

Present:
Mandy Parent

President and Membership Director
Claire O’Meara 
Secretary

Charlie Combs
Treasurer

Sue Madsen

Director
Helen Carter 

Facilities Director
Call to Order:  Mandy Parent called the meeting to order.
Approval of Minutes:  The minutes of the meeting held on September 22, 2004 were approved.   

Treasurer’s Report:    Financial Position as of October 8, 2004 was presented by Charlie Combs.  The fall seminar and golf tournament revenues have enabled the San Diego Chapter to make a $10,000 contribution to the engineering department at SDSU.  North County attendance is increasing, so revenues are up from last year.
San Diego Chapter Update:  Next meeting December 1, 2004 – Economic update.  Alan Gin is the speaker.
General Membership:  Mandy Parent and Jim Schabarum are forming a membership committee to coordinate efforts and resources between the San Diego and North San Diego County chapters.  They are going to meet once a quarter.  The first meeting was held on October 5, 2004 at Gorden Biersch.  Mandy was unable to attend but was told that lots of new ideas were presented.  Mandy is also currently talking with companies in the Temecula & Bonsall area.
The announcer for each luncheon meeting will make note of the following:

The benefits of CFMA membership.
The board members present at the luncheon meeting.

The individuals attending a luncheon meeting for the first time.

Also get a list of the people that come to the meetings that are not members.

A suggestion was made that the announcements be made into a 4 x 6 card, or as Mandy
referred to them, table tents.  These would go on the tables at all of the meetings.  Sue also 
suggested having applications and brochures handy.  

The table tents were approved and it was decided that we would laminate them.  Mandy is still getting pricing.
Facilities:
It was discussed that for the luncheon meetings we should not guarantee more reservations than we actually have in hand.  This way we won’t have to pay for extra lunches. The facilities director could check and see how many walk-ins the kitchen would be able to handle.  Also for the meetings held at the San Marcos Country Club, make sure we book the Terrace Room.

It was decided that Charlie will call Tim @ Good & Roberts for the checks while Helen is out for her surgery.

Board Membership:  
After discussing the above listed items, it was agreed that as of August 1, 2004, board membership would be as follows:

Mandy Parent

President and Membership Director

Kris Hernandez
Vice President

Claire O’Meara 
Secretary

Charlie Combs
Treasurer

Helen Carter

Facilities Director 
Paul Bumann

Director

Sue Madsen

Director


Individuals considered as possible future board members were as follows:


Gini Hambly

J.R. Filanc



Member


Dale Hill

Erickson-Hall Construction

Member


Mark Longhurst
Soil Retention Systems

Nonmember
Mandy Parent will attend the CFMA Springcreek management training retreat held in Jackson Hole Wyoming from October 21, 2004 to October 24, 2004.  The registration fee of $1,195 will be paid by the San Diego chapter.  Mandy’s employer will absorb the cost of the plane tickets.
Meeting Schedule Review:    


November 10, 2004 – Relationship Is the Key
Charlie is the meeting producer.  Scott Hunter is the speaker.  Charlie will prepare an announcement for review at the August 24, 2004 board meeting.  Helen should reserve the Terrace Room at the Lake San Marcos County Club for the November 10, 2004 meeting.  Scott will need an LCD projector and a screen for the presentation.  Scott would like us to send him a copy of the announcement in early October.  Kris will check with Helen to see if you have a room reserved for this meeting.  Mandy will do the introduction.  
January 19, 2005 - Real Estate Update

Charlie is the meeting producer.  Alan Nevin is the speaker.  Flyer to go out by October 8th.  This meeting was initially scheduled for March 2005.  However, Alan recently informed Charlie that he will be out of the country for the entire month of March, so it has been reschedule for the January meeting.  Helen should reserve the Terrace Room at Lake San Marcos Country Club.
March 16,  2005 – Human Resources Update
Sue Madsen is the meeting producer.  Susan Bock is the speaker.  Helen should reserve the Terrace Room at the Lake San Marcos County Club.  
May 2005 -  Mandy suggested a possible topic on contractor’s software and how to choose.  Paul Nobbs would be the speaker on which software’s are a good fit for your company depending on size.
July 2005 – Possible topic computer security.

September 2005 – Fall seminar (half day).  There will be four topics and each person would be able to choose two.  San Diego chapter is looking into holding it at the AGC facility and having computer labs available.  
Topic for North County Chapter September 2005 – Risk Management.

November 2005- Possible topic suggested by Sue Madsen – Storm water prevention.  Sue will try to get the inspector that presented the topic last time.

NOTES:
1.)  It was suggested at the last board meeting that the board members as well as all present at the luncheons introduce themselves.

2.)  At the North County Chapter Board Meetings we will review upcoming National events.

3.)  North County Board Meetings will now be scheduled on Wednesdays.  


Future Topics

Violence in the workplace

Contractor software issues – Change order processing


Workers compensation and liability insurance – Self-insured plans


Sarbanes–Oxly – Auditing Standards  (see if we know anyone that might have a course/overheads)

Disaster Recovery & Security

NEXT BOARD MEETING:


Date:

November 10th, 2004


Time:

After Luncheon


Sponsor:
San Marcos Country Club


Address:
Lake San Marcos




San Marcos, CA 92078



RSVP:

760-598-7614 (Helen Carter)
